
 

 

 

 

29 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 7 Careers Event – What is my Profession? 

 

The world of work can be a daunting one, but being able to have an insight in advance will make 

students more confident in the competitive situation which they will be in when they one day seek 

employment.   

 

We are holding a Year 7 careers event during the morning of Wednesday 6 December whereby we 

will have various professions visiting school to participate in a “What is My Profession” event.  This 

will involve a question and answer session during the first half of the morning followed by the 

professions revealing their jobs during the second half. 

 

We hope that our Year 7 students will enjoy this morning and that it will be beneficial to them to have 

an understanding of the world of work from an early age to raise their aspirations in school and 

dispelling stereotypical myths. 

 

We are very much looking forward to the morning and appreciate the time that our professional 

people have given in supporting our students. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Batch 

Leader of Vocational and Careers 

 


